Meeting Minutes 31 March 2010
Committee on Planning and Priorities

The College of New Jersey

Present: Bresnahan, Curtis, Marcy, Middleton, Ricketts, Robertson, Scarpati, Stern, van der Sandt, Winston, Potter (recorder).
1) Members of the Committee reviewed a draft of sections four and five of the Middle States Periodic Review Report.  Suggested changes for section four include means to better display the data, making the appendixes more consistent and putting them on electronic storage and including more discussion of needs-based students.  No substantive changes were offered for section five.  

2) CPP will host an open forum on the Middle States Periodic Review Report on April 12, 2010 from 11:30 to 12:30 in a room to be announced.

3) Committee members noted important business that could not be addressed in the time limits of this meeting, including the rationale for an honor code and clarifying the priorities for program closure.  
4) The Committee will meet next on April 7, 2010 from 4:00 to 5:45.
